
 

      

DATE: December 5, 2016 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 6 

 
TO:    Senior Commission 
 
FROM:   Jaime Chew, Staff Liaison  
 
SUBJECT:   Monthly Staff Update 
 

 
Updates 
 
Holiday Luncheon 
The Holiday Season is upon us!  The Senior Program will be hosting a Holiday Luncheon on 
Friday, December 16 at 12pm in the Multi-Purpose Room at the Hillview Community 
Center.  This lunch event is sure to have you feeling delightfully full of scrumptious food 
and festive with the holiday music and gift giving!  The cost for Senior Program Members is 
$8 and $10 for all others.  Reservations are recommended so call or drop by the center to 
RSVP! 
 
Holiday Festivities 
If you are still in town, come and join us for light refreshments and holiday music around 
the fireplace in Room 10 at the Hillview Community Center.  Take a much needed break 
from the shopping crowds and relax with us at the Senior Program! 
 
Holiday Closure 
The Senior Program and the Hillview Community Center will be closed Monday, December 
26, 2016 through Monday, January 2, 2017.  Programs will resume on Tuesday, January 3, 
2017. 
 
The Los Altos Senior Program Turns 40!! 
The Los Altos Senior Program will be celebrating its 40th Anniversary in 2017!!  Information 
regarding planned festivities will be announced at a future Senior Commission meeting. 
 
 
 


